
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

A section of Telok Blangah Green 
(indicated in red) is closed for slope 

maintenance works from 4 May 2023. 
There is no vehicular access in this section.

Pedestrians can continue to use the footpath 
(indicated in green) to access Terrace Garden 

and Henderson Waves.

Expected completion date: 14 September 2023
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